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The Transition Team wants to begin by thanking the members of the congregation 
who have completed the recent survey and have participated in the recent listening 
sessions.  You are an important part of this time of discernment.  The Team has 
already met to review the results of the surveys.  We will use the feedback to help us 
complete a Mission Review which is required by the Presbytery.  Our goal is to finalize 
this as soon as possible.  Once the Mission Review is complete, it gets submitted to 
the Committee on Ministry(COM) at the Presbytery level.  Their approval of the 
Mission Review is what allows us to begin forming the Pastor Nominating 
Committee(PNC).  We thank God for the way He continues to provide for Falling 
Spring.


